
From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov
To: City Council
Subject: City of Shoreline Contact the City Council
Date: Thursday, November 19, 2015 12:00:48 PM

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the City Council

Date & Time: 11/19/2015 12:00 PM

Response #: 128

Submitter ID: 4347

IP address: 71.231.150.182

Time to complete: 8 min. , 7 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. (○) Hillwood

2. (○) Email

3. Allan Brookes

4. 422 NW 196th Pl

5. 206-542-8383

6. brookesag@comcast.net

7.
Subject: Tolling study amendment to 2016 City budget 

I agree with SaveRichmondBeach.org:
We can't know that annexing Point Wells is the best answer for the City if we don't study other
 alternatives. Please approve adding money to the 2016 budget for a study of tolling on Richmond
 Beach Drive as it enters Snohomish County. This is a critical decision for the City with long-term
 consequences. It deserves a full study, including alternatives such as tolling. 

I also agree with their goal:
"A small development at Point Wells with a second access road, or no development at all."

Thank you,
City of Shoreline

This is an automated message generated by the Vision Content Management System™. Please do not reply
 directly to this email.

mailto:webmaster@shorelinewa.gov
mailto:Council@shorelinewa.gov



